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Hi,

I am the owner of Must Do Brisbane.com, which is South East Queensland’s largest independent lifestyle website with close to 300,000 monthly visitors.

We publish reviews of small businesses, outdoors recreational activities, reviews of shows, the arts, you name it really. In the process of publishing these reviews, we take pictures. However, we have found that our competitors feel they can steal our images and republish them on their websites with impunity. Indeed, the only recourse available to us is pursuing the culprits in the Federal Courts of Appeal at great expense. We are of course loathed to do this and find that we have no recourse whatsoever other than to ask the competing websites to remove the images. 

I was hoping you might consider this issue and give publishers like ourselves an avenue like the small claims tribunal where we can resolve these disputes rather than expensive court proceedings as it is the case at the moment. In a fast changing media landscape I believe this issue needs urgent attention for not only us but the general public using social media and other platforms.

Please see attached letter from the Communications Ministry.

Thank you for considering this and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind regards,

Jodi
